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Post Midterm Updates 

Well... Well... Well... It seems like it’s time for another newsletter! 

To begin, we want to congratulate everyone on making it to the end of another 

semester! It seemed to drag out a bit, didn’t it?  

Good news! UIS Peoria & Distillery Labs have continued to grow in relations with 

one another. Why is this important? Distillery Labs are a part of the Illinois 

Innovation Network, similar to what we have in Springfield with Innovate 

Springfield. Why should you care? This may be a golden ticket to create an enriching 

opportunity for all UIS Students! Especially those that surround the Peoria area. 

Hopefully more positive updates to come throughout next year! 

Speaking of surrounding UIS students in the Peoria area... there are active talks about 

creating events for UIS students that may not be able to visit the main campus by 

connecting them locally at ICC. Ideas such as a family movie night, meet and greet 

spaces to network, and other various activities. This may begin with a simple survey 

sent out to get an idea of the attendance to plan accordingly.  



UIS Peoria has also been a proud supporter of the Teachers Education Program and 

the College of Business by lending our resources and services to help in any way to 

expand community outreach into the Peoria area.  

ICC has continued to create a remarkable student life outreach through events for all 

students, faculty, and staff members. We are honored to be participants and attendees 

to their events. If you are interested in attending a few, check out our website! 

Connecting with local students has been an honor and a privilege. In other news on 

the ICC East Peoria campus, construction has been completed! The outside 

commons area is well decorated and up-to-date, even though it may not be as 

pleasurable due to the colder weather that is upon us.  

We at UIS Peoria concluded our annual open house with a respectable attendance of 

both local UIS and ICC students. It was great to connect with all who stopped in and 

shared stories and goals. We plan to hold our next open house near the end of the 

spring semester, information can be found on our website. We keep it updated and 

fresh bi-weekly, check back at the beginning of next semester for new updates on 

events at ICC, in the Peoria area, and exclusive events for UIS Students! You can 

reach our website through the QR Code at the bottom of this newsletter. 

With that, we wish you a relaxing break and look forward to seeing you in the next 

year! 

 - UIS Peoria Team 

 


